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CITY of THE DALLES
313 COURT STREET
THE DALLES, OREGON 97058

February 9, 1989

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

CITY OF THE DALLES TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMISSION

The regular Traffic Safety Commission meeting scheduled for
February 15, 1989, has been cancelled due to lack of business.

Please plan to meet at the regular time on March 15, 1989.
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